

UNIT 2

STUDENT'S NAME: _____ LEVEL: III DATE: _____

TUTOR'S NAME: _____ SCHEDULE: SÁB 7-12

SECTION 1: VOCABULARY

1. Match the correct compound nouns to the pictures below. Not all the compound nouns are used.

shopping mall, waterfront, nightclub, nature trail, concert hall, street market, sports field, countryside







shopping mall







2. Complete the sentences with verbs.

- I'm going to _____ a jazz band tonight. My sister says they're really good.
- We like to _____ to a museum on weekends. You can learn new things, and it's better than watching television.
- Did you _____ the photographic exhibition in the Gateway Center? It was great.
- I'm really hungry. Can we stop and _____ a snack from this cafe?
- We're going to _____ a drink in the bar later. Do you want to meet us there?

SECTION 2: GRAMMAR

1. The auxiliary verb is missing in some of these questions. Rewrite the incorrect questions with the missing auxiliary or write correct.

- Who your teacher?
- Where you come from?
- Who forgot to bring the keys?
- Who wrote The Jungle Book?
- Which class won the competition?

2. Click on the correct answers.

Example: **I'm going** / I going to go shopping later. Do you want to come?

- My sister is / is going to having a party on Friday, but I don't know what to wear.
- He starting / 's going to start karate lessons in January.
- So, are you / are you going to staying with your parents for the weekend?
- I'm not coming / going to coming to the class this evening.
- We're / We're going to flying to Italy on December 19th.

SECTION 3: LISTENING

- AUDIO

1. Listen to three phone conversations and complete the notes.

- Pauline calling. No for the concert. Call back tonight
- Elise called. Meet her at the at 8:00
- Roundhouse Bar and Grill doesn't take . Come before

2. Listen to the conversation. Are the sentences true (T) or false (F)?

- AUDIO _____

1. The painting is black and white.	True	False
2. David thinks you don't always have to understand art.	True	False
3. The painting was expensive.	True	False
4. Terry thinks he can paint it in five days.	True	False
5. Mary will be back in five minutes.	True	False

SECTION 4: READING

1. Read the article and answer the questions.

THREE THINGS TO DO IN ... NEW YORK

There are so many things to see and do in New York; sometimes it's difficult to know where to start. In this week's guide, we look at three things you can't miss when you visit the city.



Start by spending some time in Central Park. With over 25,000 trees and lots of different types of birds, it's easy to forget you're in a big city. Relax and enjoy the fresh air or go for a tour in a horse and carriage. In the summer you can go out on the lake in a boat or kayak, and in the winter you can go ice-skating! After all that activity, you'll be hungry, so have lunch at the famous Tavern on the Green. Great concerts take place in Central Park, too. Every year the New Year Philharmonic Orchestra gives a free open-air concert, and there's also a New York Shakespeare Festival at the theater in the park. They say that Paris has the Eiffel Tower, London has the London Eye and New York has the Empire State Building. But many people think that the best views of the city are from the "Top of the Rock" – the top floor of the GE

(General Electric) building, a skyscraper in the middle of the city. At 850 feet (260 meters) high, it's the fourteenth tallest building in New York, and from the top you can have a fantastic view of the city. Many people visit the famous Statue of Liberty by ferry, but also on the way there is the Immigration Museum on Ellis Island. This was the place where people first arrived from 1892 to 1954, many after a long and difficult journey from other countries. Most of the island is closed to the general public, but you can visit the museum and find out about the many people who arrived here. You can also go on a tour with a guide to visit some of the old, unused buildings on the island. A very interesting day out for everyone.

1. Why is it "easy to forget you're in a big city" when you visit Central Park?

- Because there are over 18,000 trees and lots of different types of birds.
- Because there are over 25,000 trees and lots of different types of birds.
- Because there are over 260,000 trees and lots of different types of birds.

2. What can you do in Central Park in winter?

- a. You can go ice-skating.
- b. You can go out on the lake in a boat or kayak.
- c. You can go for a tour in a horse and carriage.

3. What is the GE building?

- a. It is a skyscraper on Ellis Island.
- b. It is a skyscraper in Central Park.
- c. It is a skyscraper in the middle of the city.

4. How do you get to Ellis Island and the Statue of Liberty?

- a. By ferry.
- b. By horse and carriage.
- c. By kayak.

5. What else, apart from the museum, can you visit on Ellis Island?

- a. The "Top of the Rock".
- b. Some of the old, unused buildings on the island.
- c. The Statue of Liberty.